
McKownville Improvement Association
Online Meeting     

Thursday, September 23, 2021
7:00 to 9:00 p.m.

At our September meeting, Town Supervisor Peter Barber will make announcements regarding 
recent activities in the Town, and answer questions from the audience.  Biagio DelVillano from 
Delaware Engineering will provide an update on the stormwater drainage improvement project, 
and we will summarize information presented at the September 14 meeting hosted by the State 
Historic Preservation Office regarding the proposed "McKownville-Country Club Highlands" 
historic district.  An election of all officers and three members of our Board of Directors will also 
take place.  Finally, we will invite the audience to make suggestions as to future projects that the 
Association might work on to improve our neighborhood. For now, due to the surge in cases of 
Covid-19 in Albany County, we are continuing to hold our meetings online only. Again this 
month, Delaware Engineering is kindly hosting our meeting via the Zoom platform.

 Our next meeting will take place on Wednesday, October 20th.  Tim Wiles, Executive Director 
of the Guilderland Public Library, will tell us about the reopening of the library, and the activities 
taking place in the expanded space.  Candidates for positions on the Town Board will also have 
time to introduce themselves and answer questions.

Join the meeting by computer:

No passcode is required for this meeting. 
Beginning shortly before 7:00 p.m., you may join the meeting from your computer by carefully 
typing in the following address: *
Then enter Meeting ID: *

To join the meeting by cell phone:

Dial: +1 646 876 9923
Then enter Meeting ID: *

When prompted, please be sure to click where indicated to join the meeting via both audio and video.

*The necessary numbers and web address have been provided on the flyer distributed to households in the  
neighborhood, and will be made available on the day of the meeting in a separate pdf file accessible  
through a link on the Meetings page of this website.

On the day of the meeting a live link will be mailed to our email subscribers. Again, no password 
is required.



Other News:
On Friday, September 24th, Senator Michelle Hinchey's office is partnering with the American 
Red Cross in hosting a blood drive at the Guilderland Public Library, from 1:00 to 6:00 p.m.  The 
Covid-19 pandemic has necessitated the cancellation of many blood drives, and there is a critical 
need for donations.  Appointments are recommended and masks are required. To schedule an 
appointment call 1-800-733-2767, or visit: bit.ly/Guilderland-Blood-Drive.  

Senator Hinchey has also initiated mobile office hours, allowing constituents throughout her 
large district to more easily meet with her and her staff.  On Tuesday, September 21, from 1:00 to 
6:00, she will be at the Guilderland Town Hall.  Stop by for a visit, or call (845) 331-3610 for 
more information.

On Wednesday, October 6, from 10:00 to 2:00, Rite Aid pharmacists will administer flu vaccines 
in the main parking lot at the Guilderland Public Library.  Masks are required.  Please bring your 
insurance card.  If you do not have an insurance card the cost will be $39.99. No appointments 
are needed.

Subscription to the Association email list:
A reminder: if you don't already subscribe to our email list but would like to receive occasional 
updates from us, please go to the webpage https://mckownville.org/MIAallsubunsub.html (or use 
the link to this form on the Meetings page of the website) and follow the prompts.  Be sure to 
submit your information by clicking on the labelled green button, and to confirm your request 
when prompted by email.  If this email message does not appear in your inbox please check your 
spam/junk folder.

McKownville Improvement Association Officers and Board Members

Ellen Manning, President, 3 Norwood St., 482-3779 Richard Goldstein, 24 Warren St., 222-4434
William Kidd, 16 Elmwood St., 438-1151

Doug Smith, Vice President, 5 McKown Rd., 482-6081 Angie Parsons, 136 Arcadia Ave., 944-7311
Renee Parsons, 5 Waverly Place, 495-1554

Laura Barry, Secretary, 3 Waverly Place, 813-9694 Don Reeb, 5. Norwood St., 489-3909
Debra Trees, 8 Ayre Dr., 489-1519

Martha Harausz, Treasurer, 1445 Western Ave., 489-3855 Jim White, 8 Brookwood Ave., 459-9176
Wes Yang, 311 Ridgewood Circle, 458-2435


